
 

 

  HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION 
                 Town Hall, 400 Main Street 
         Ridgefield, CT 06877 

 

RESULTS OF VOTING 

October 3, 2022 
 

 

 

Policy: Historic District Commission meetings will be conducted under Roberts Rules of 

Order and all participants are expected to conduct themselves with dignity and treat all 

those present with respect, empathy and civility. 
 

 

A site visit and special meeting of the Ridgefield Historic District Commission (“HDC”) 

was held at 104 Main Street on Monday, October 3 2022, at 6:00 p.m. 
 

In attendance: 

 

Dan O’Brien, Chair 

Kam Daughters 

Sean O’Kane 

Rhys Moore 

Sarah Kaplan (alternate for Harriet Hanlon) 

Mark Blandford (alternate) 

 

 

 

104 Main Street – Change in fencing from prior approved fencing. 
 

4-1 voted to approve the application as presented for the change in fencing material 

from wood to black metal fencing (front of the house), subject to the black metal 

driveway fence being straight across to match the related fence.  Motion passed 4-1 

with Ms. Daughters, Ms. Kaplan, Mr. O’Kane and Mr. O’Brien voting in favor and 

Mr. Moore opposed for his stated reasons. 
 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Nancy Fields, Recording Secretary 

Submitted October 4, 2022 

 


